Vasudevan & Navneeth
Chartered Accountants

February 25, 2021

To

The Secretary

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of India
Nungambakkam, Chennai — 600 034.

If interested, please email your resume to — and we will revert.

Request you to post the attached vacancy letter, on the ICAI vacancy notice board.

For Vasudevan and Navneeth,

[

V Navneeth
Partner \c
9972999779 \ %

Head Office: #12, First Street, Raghavan Colony, Ashok Nagar, Chennai - 600083,
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